
GENERAL INFORMATION ABOUT BEING A "FRY KID" - If you are new to St. Sebastian you may not be 

aware of the great Fry Kid tradition we have here at the Parish. If you have a 4th grader or older, your 

child is eligible to take part in the monthly Fish Fry. At our Fish Fry, 100% of the waiting and bussing staff 

is students volunteering to give their talent and time to the Parish. These children are supervised, taught 

how to handle table settings and clear food, work with other children learning how to serve, and 

eventually become a server.  

Do you have questions? Or are you a seasoned parent? Either way this fact sheet is for you:  

• You will sign up at the volunteer portal at - https://stseb.datapropeller.com/ParticipantPortal/Index  

• Any child who wants to work must have their parent or guardian enter the portal and sign them up for 

the Fish Fry. Nobody is automatically scheduled, even if the adult in the family is volunteering that 

month.  

• It is first come, first served. There is a maximum amount of Fry Kids we can accept.  

• The deadline by which a child must sign up will always be the Friday before the Fish Fry.  

• The week of fish fry, IF YOUR CHILD is ON to work Fish Fry, he or she will receive an email reminder (or 

text message if you signed up for one) confirmation containing information about the position and time 

volunteered.  

• Student names and job assignments are automatically updated on the volunteer portal. You can check 

to see if there are slots available, and verify to see if you are signed up anytime.  

• Your child must arrive to Fish Fry at 3:45 p.m. (no sooner) and stay until 7:30 p.m. In order to leave 

early, prior arrangements must be made with Fry Kid Coordinators no less than 24 hours in advance.  

• If your child requires PAL services until 3:45 p.m., please contact Frank Maloney at 

fmaloney@saintsebs.org, or at 414.453.8944 to arrange these services. It is not assumed you need PAL 

by signing up for fish fry.  

• Students who have not arrived by 4:00 p.m. could have their tables reassigned to a student who is 

present, and if your child comes to work but is not scheduled, he or she may be sent home.  

• Please let your child know they may not be invited back unless they listen to the adults working, follow 

the rules, and exhibit Christian values and follow the School Covenant (Honesty, Kindness, Peacemaking, 

Respect, and Responsibility).  

• As during the school day, no electronics, including cell phones, are allowed at Fish Fry. Your child will 

need to be picked up at 7:30 p.m.  

• We feed the kids pizza, fries, and soda or water around 3:50 p.m. and dessert (if there is enough for 

everybody) at 7:30 p.m. If your child has a food allergy, please provide a safe meal and coordinate with 

the adult leader.  

• Middle school children can use their Fish Fry hours for service reflection ONCE during the school year.  

• At the end of the year, all tip money earned gets divided between a donation for a student-chosen 

charity, an end-of-the Fish Fry season celebration, and a small donation to Home & School. 
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